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Unfortunately, due to the early onset of unfavorable weather conditions the remaining driveway and boulevard restoration work will need to be delayed until Spring. This is not what was planned for the project schedule but is necessary because of the moisture and freezing conditions that we have been experiencing. Holtmeier Construction has done what they can for now to clean up the site and provide temporary gravel driveways where concrete was not able to be completed. Tomorrow a temporary hydro-mulch will be applied over the dirt in the boulevards to aid against soil erosion.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Once conditions are favorable in the Spring, Holtmeier will finish leveling the boulevards and prep for sod placement.  Also, at that time, the additional gravel will be removed from driveways and the remaining concrete work will be completed.  A newsletter will be sent out next Spring with more information regarding the remaining work.

As of now, there should be no access restrictions.  With driveways being filled in with gravel, residents can now park in their garages and driveways. We recognize that snow removal will be a bit more challenging this winter for those that aren’t accustomed to having a gravel driveway. We thank you for your patience and understanding of this.

Please let Ben Rosol know if you have any questions or concerns regarding the project during the Winter months. 
November 19, 2019
Construction:
Bituminous Streets
Sanitary Sewer
Watermain
Water & Sewer Services
Storm Sewer

Construction schedule:
Start: June 26, 2019
Finish: June 30, 2020

Final Lift: June 30, 2020

City of Blue Earth
125 West Sixth Street, P.O. Box 38
Blue Earth, MN  56013-0038
Timothy Ibisch, City Administrator
Phone: (507) 526-7336
Email: tibisch@becity.org


Bolton & Menk, Inc.
1501 South State Street, Suite 100
Fairmont, MN  56031
Phone: (507) 238-4738
Fax: (507) 238-4732
www.bolton-menk.com 

Wesley W. Brown, P.E.
Blue Earth City Engineer
Cell: (507) 381-0380
E-mail: wesley.brown@bolton-menk.com

Ben Rosol
Construction Representative 
Cell Phone: (507) 236-6357
E-mail: benjamin.rosol@bolton-menk.com


Holtmeier Construction, Inc.
3301 Third Avenue
Mankato, MN  56001
North Sailor Street Improvements - 2019
Construction Newsletter
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Real People. Real Solutions.




